
BEHAVIOUR SURVEY ANALYSIS - October 2021 

Thank you so much to all the parents who completed the recent behaviour survey. There 

were so many positives to take from the responses but also some areas for development. 

 94% of parents said their children felt safe in school. However, that means 6% of 

children are saying they do not feel safe at school. This will become a focus of 

discussion in a PSHE lesson in each class shortly. Also, please get in touch with either 

myself or your child’s teacher if you have an issue regarding your child not feeling 

safe. 

 30% of respondents had not read the school policy on behaviour. This can be found 

on the school website. Go to “About Us” then “Policies”. 

 91% of respondents said that they thought the school made sure pupils were well 

behaved. Please contact me directly if you think there are things that we could do to 

make behaviour even better.  

 Not all of the children in Key Stage 2 could explain the purpose of “The Bully Box”.  I 

will visit each class in the very near future to reinforce its purpose. 

 80% of parents said their children had not been bullied at school. We do a lot of 

work in each year group about the difference between bullying and “falling-out” 

with peers. In a recent survey of a sample of children from all year groups none of 

the children had been subject to or had witnessed bullying of any form. The 

definition of bullying used by the anti-bullying alliance is… “the repetitive, intentional 

hurting of one person or group by another person or group, where the relationship 

involves an imbalance of power. It can happen face to face or online.” Bullying is 

NOT single episodes of social rejection or dislike, single episode acts of nastiness or 

spite, random acts of aggression or intimidation, mutual arguments, disagreements 

or fights. 

 20% of parents thought there had been some aspects of bullying related issues 

involving their child. We will be doing our very best to make sure that this figure 

reduces in future.  

 There were a number of individual comments made on the survey. I have noted all of 

these. 

 

Thanks again for taking the time to complete the survey. It really has been so useful 

to find out what we are doing well and what we can do to make things better. Again, 

if you have any concerns, please contact me on the e-mail address below. 

 

Mr. A. Robinson 

 

E-mail contact        year4@beaconhill.northumberland.sch.uk 

 



 


